
 

Fact Sheet – SHB 1742 

 
Bill Title:    Sales of Growlers of Wine 
Bill Number:   SHB 1742 
Effective Date:    June 12, 2014 
Amends:     RCW 66.24.170. 
 
Summary: 
Washington state law allows wineries, up to, two additional locations for retail sales and 
tastings. This bill allows additional location wineries to sell wines of its own production 
for off-premises consumption in kegs or growlers. Containers must meet the applicable 
requirements of federal law and be brought to the premises by the purchaser, or 
furnished by the licensee, and filled at the tap at the time of sale.  
 
Contact Information  
For specific questions, please contact Customer Service at 360-664-1600 or 
www.liq.wa.gov.     
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